GREENWOOD COUNTY COMMISSION MEETING
May 8, 2023

Chairman Roy Ballard called the regular meeting of the Greenwood County Commissioners to order at
9:00 a.m. Other members present were Ben Fox, Paul Hodge, Preston Evenson, Malcolm Obourn, County
Counselor Paul Dean and County Clerk Kathy Robison.

Commissioners led everyone present in the Pledge of Allegiance.

Commissioner Fox moved to approve May 1", 2023 Minutes as written, Obourn seconded. Motion
" carried 5-0.

Road and Bridge Report:

Crews have placed two tinhorns one near T Road and 320™ and one near T Road and 330
Chrisman has received a quote from Drew Ramsey in the amount of $28,080 for repairs needed
north of F Road; it was also noted that an additional $10,560 would be needed for tinhormns.

e  Chrisman would like to order culverts in the estimated amount of $13,265

Fox moved to approve the purchase of culverts in the amount of $13,265. Evenson seconded. Motion
carried 5-0.

*  Wildlife and Parks would like to assume responsibility for 80" Street and parts of W and V
Roads; following a brief discussion, County Counselor Paul Dean would like an agreement sent
to him to look over the matter further.

Evenson moved to approve special payables in the amount of $13,188.42. Fox seconded. Motion
carried 5-0,

Greenwood County resident Tony Gardner attended the meeting to ask commissioners to waive the
tipping fee a building located at 810 N. Main.

Fox moved to approve waiving tipping fees for the building located at 810 N. Main. Evenson seconded.
Motion carried 5-0.

Greenwood County resident Tina Kastning attended the meeting to discuss obtaining receipts that the
Sheriff’s Office has taken possession of due to an ongoing investigation. County Counselor Paul Dean
will speak with the Sheriff’s Office regarding the matter. Kastning requested a deputy attend the Salt
Springs Township meeting this week.

Slat Springs Township resident Della Lind inquired about a culvert laying near 40% and 50% Roads and
would like to know the plan with said culvert. Greenwood County has no input on the matter, as the
culvert belongs to the Township.

Ballard moved to approve a five-minute executive session regarding fencing. Fox seconded. Motion
carried 5-0). Meeting to reconvene at 9:50 a.m. No decisions were made.

Fox moved to adjourn at 9:53 a.m. Evenson seconded. Motion carried 5-0.
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